
Safety Equipment and Protective Clothing
Gloves, Safety Helmets and Safety Equipment

Register online at www.hafele.co.uk
Prices • Stock Availability • Product Information • Ordering
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Colour Cat. No.

Green 007.45.702

Red 007.45.701

Orange 007.45.706

White 007.45.700

Royal blue 007.45.703

Yellow 007.45.704

Grey 007.45.705

Standard safety helmet

• Plastic 6 point suspension harness 

• Supplied complete with sweatband

• Slip-ratchet headband adjustment

• Slots for attachments

• Offers electrical insulation

• Available in 7 colours

Order qty:  1 pc
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Cat. No.

Tool lanyard 007.46.930

Tool lanyard

• Tethers tools to worker to help prevent
injury and lost productivity from dropped
tools

• Stretchable cord surrounded by tubular
nylon webbing

• Lock stitching at both ends for extra 
security

• Cord stretches for full range of motion

• Standard:  760 - 1200 mm

• Extended:  1000 - 1400 mm

• Silver aluminium carabiner on one end

Order qty:  1 pc

E

Size Cat. No.

L 007.46.910

XL 007.46.911

Back support

• Contour support with wide elastic back
panels

• 6 plastic stays to eliminate riding up

• Complete with rapid release shoulder straps

• Easy velcro fastening action

• 230 mm wide

Order qty:  1 pc
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Size Cat. No.

One size fits all 007.64.070

Criss cross gloves

• Criss cross knit wrist

• Yellow nylon/cotton

Order qty:  1 pair

A

Size Cat. No.

Large 007.64.080

Standard rigger gloves

• Tough and durable, hard wearing 

• Cotton chrome leather with Canadian 
pattern

Order qty:  1 pair

B

Size Cat. No.

Mens size 007.64.060

Polka dot gloves

• Standard 7-8 oz weight

• Polka dot

• Nylon / Cotton

Order qty:  1 pair

C

Fixing Materials, Tools and Consumables
found in this section are also shown in
the Häfele Essentials catalogue.

The Essentials catalogue provides the
best possible options for any project,
whether small or large, repair or new
build. Products are selected from our 
comprehensive range of furniture fittings
and architectural ironmongery or sourced
especially for the Essentials catalogue.
The catalogue is regularly updated to
include all the latest products.

For further information please visit
www.hafele.co.uk or contact us.

ssentials


